# Burdett-Coutts & Townshend Foundation CE Primary School

"Working Together in Faith, Hope and Love."

## Wednesday 13th January

#### Agenda:

- 1. Register
- 2. Book Club
- 3. Playground budget

### 1. Register

All present except year 3 members who were on a school trip.

## 2. Book Club

We discussed the results of the book club survey. The response was positive from the year 3 and 4 classes and less positive from year 5 and 6. We had a vote to see if we thought we should try to run a book club. School council voted in favour of running a book club.

We then began planning how we would run the book club for Key Stage Two. Decision made:

- We would have a rota of school council members so that everybody would take it in turns to run the book club.
- Miss Graham would be present at all book club meetings
- We will have 8 members (2 from each year group so one from each class)
- Every half term the members would change to allow more children to be part of book club.
- Book club would happen on a Monday lunchtime at 1 o'clock
- First book that we would give to year 3 and 4 members to read would be Matilda.
- First book that we would give year 5 and 6 children to read would be Gangsta Granny

Action: Miss Graham to ask teachers for names of children who will take part in the first book club meetings for this half term.

### 3. Playground budget

We discussed how we would like to spend the £300 budget that we have for the playground. Josh suggested that we use some of the money to buy sports equipment such as skipping ropes which could then be used to run a mini sports club during playtimes. He suggested that this would be run by school council members.

Action: school council members to reflect on this idea and think over the next week how we could run this.